Ggpubli of the Philppines
ZAMBOANGA CITY WATER DISTRICT

Pilar Street, Zamboanga City

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

Pursuant to Section 29 of the Revised IRR of R.A. 9184, in case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled
due to justifiable reasons, the BAC shall take custody of the bids submitted and reschedule the opening
of bids on the next working day or at the soonest possible time through the issuance of a Notice of
Postponement to be posted in the PhilGEPS website and the website of the Procuring Entity concerned.

PR No. Item Description ABC Mode of Proc Issues/A di /Upd
ates
/Clarifications

17-0040 | Supply & Delivery of Brand Php Negotiated
New Vehicles: 7,200,000.00 Contract — Two
- 3 units 4x4 SUV
Automatic Transmission

Due to lack of
quorum, BAC s
Failed Bidding postponing the
Opening of Bids to
July 5, 2018 at
2:00PM, BAC
Room, 3rd Floor,
ZCWD Bldg., Pilar
Street, Zamboanga
City.

To be used by the Office of the
General Manager and the
Board of Directors

Deadline for the
Submission of Bids
will be observed as
scheduled on July
3, 2018 at 2:00PM,
BAC Room, 3rd
Floor, ZCWD Bldg.,

Pilar Street,

Zamboanga City.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

1.

LOUELLA A, AGUILERA
Vice-Chairperson
Bids and Awards Committee

Posting date: July 2, 2018
Posted in the ZCWD Website, PhilGEPS & Bid Bulletin




